
ResCap Liquidating Trust Announces  
Posting of State Specific 2016 Beneficiary Tax Information 

 
 
Minneapolis – May 18, 2017 – The ResCap Liquidating Trust (the “Trust”) announced today that 
it has recently completed filing income tax returns for the calendar year 2016 in those states in 
which the Trust determined that it had a filing obligation.  
 
Information about the Trust’s 2016 state income tax filings and state specific 2016 income tax 
information for unitholders has been posted to the Trust website at 
www.rescapliquidatingtrust.com. Unitholders may direct questions regarding this information to 
info@rescapestate.com, which will be answered if appropriate to do so.  However, the Trust does 
not provide tax advice to unitholders and encourages unitholders to consult their own tax 
advisors.   
 
 
For media inquiries, contact: 
Christopher Mittendorf 
(212) 704-8134 
ResCap@edelman.com 
 


